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The Vegan Teacher

Joey Carbstrong

Tash Peterson

Hey everyone, this is Ahmed Raza, and today we’re talking 
about extreme vegans. Now, I have no issue with regular 
vegans who just want to eat plants and live their life. But 
some take it way too far—screaming at people in restaurants, 
making extreme comparisons, and forcing their beliefs on 
others.

First up The. She used to be a school teacher but now spends 
her time online attacking people for eating meat. If you’ve 
been on TikTok, you’ve probably seen her videos acting like a 
nursery teacher.

She claims she’s just spreading awareness, but instead of 
promoting veganism in a positive way, she attacks YouTubers 
and celebrities. Instead of encouraging discussion, she just 
insults people and makes them angry.

And let’s be real—this woman acts completely unhinged in some 
of her videos. She behaves like a child and honestly seems 
like she belongs in a mental asylum. Right next to those two 
weirdos who act like babies and that guy from TLC who fell in 
love with his car and tried to have an intimate relationship 
with it.

Next is Joey Carbstrong. He went from being in a gang to 
being a hardcore vegan activist. Sounds like a good change, 
right? Well... not really.

Joey doesn’t just talk about veganism—he forces it on people. 
He’ll walk into a supermarket, shove a camera in someone’s 
face, and demand they explain why they eat meat. He even 
plays graphic slaughterhouse videos in public places where 
children could see them. Instead of actually educating 
people, he just harasses them.

Then there’s Tash Peterson, or as I like to call her, Trash 
Peterson. She’s all about shock value. You might see her in a 
grocery store, covered in fake blood, screaming at shoppers.
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She thinks this gets attention, but really, it just ruins 
people’s meals and makes them uncomfortable. But what’s even 
more ridiculous? She also makes money on OnlyFans, selling 
her body to a bunch of desperate weirdos who probably can’t 
get a real girlfriend. Instead of being a serious activist, 
she’s just another attention-seeker using controversy to make 
a profit.

As a Muslim, I believe in treating animals with kindness for 
we are taught to respect the animals and ensure they don’t 
suffer. That’s why halal meat requires animals to be 
slaughtered by slitting the animals throat quickly so that 
they don't feel any pain.

I do agree that factory farming is cruel, but there needs to 
be balance. We can voice our concerns of the farming factory 
industry without harassing people or forcing our beliefs on 
them.

What do you think? Do these extreme tactics actually help, or 
are they just annoying? Let me know in the comments! And if 
you liked this, don’t forget to like and subscribe.


